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BY EMAIL AND RESS  

March 22, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2021-0110 - Custom IR Application (2023-2027) for Hydro One Networks Inc. Transmission and 
Distribution (Hydro One) - Update to Evidence  

In Procedural Order No. 4 issued February 18, 2022 in respect of the above-noted proceeding, the 
Commission approved Hydro One’s request to postpone the settlement conference for the purpose of 
updating its application evidence.  

Hydro One is in the process of preparing its proposed update, along with additional information requested 
by intervenors and ordered by the Commission. Hydro One believes it will be in a position to file the updated 
evidence on or before March 31, 2022.  

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

Frank D’Andrea 


